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July 28, 2022 
 
 
Dear Members of the National Association of EMTs, 
 
It is my pleasure to offer this letter of support for Shannon Watson for 
consideration as representative of the Region 3 NAEMT Board of Directors. 
  
I have known Shannon for the past eight years both as a professional 
colleague and personal friend. Shannon has all the academic and experiential 
background which imminently qualify her to serve. 
 
It has been my honor to know leaders of ambulance agencies from all across 
the nation. Some of the largest and some of the smallest. Shannon’s skills and 
talents are top tier. Her passion and advocacy for the profession of 
paramedicine are among the attributes that set her apart. She has all the right 
competences and experiences that will help her in serving as an effective 
board member for NAEMT. 
 
It is my view that NAEMT will benefit from Shannon’s participation on the 
Board of Directors and I wholeheartedly support her for the position. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brian LaCroix, FACPE, CPPS, NRP (ret.) 
Member NAEMT 
Immediate Past-President, National EMS Management Association 


